
Due to the rescheduling of the AGT meeting, a representative for the Girl Scouts was 
unable to make the meeting. They provided the following statement regarding their 
application:  

Girls Scouts Cookies on Tap is an annual adult-only fundraising event at Clyde Iron Works. 
Brewers and Cideries from around the area come together to craft adult beverages that 
incorporate the flavor profile of our namesake Girl Scout Cookies for attendees to sample. 
The event takes place from 5:00 pm to 7:30 pm on Thursday, June 26th, and will include 
food, cookies, cookie-inspired adult beverages, a silent auction, and live music. All 
proceeds go to support scholarships for local Girl Scouts to participate in our leadership 
programming in the Twin Ports region. We anticipate 100-150 guests.  

 


